ROBERT G. CASSILLY Harford County Executive



ROBERT S. McCORD Director of Administration

March 10, 2023

Delegate Kumar Barve, Chair **Environment and Transportation Committee** 251 Lowe House Office Building 6 Bladen Street Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Re: Letter of Support on HB1127 – Harford County – Advisory Plumbing Board

Dear Chairman Barve and Committee Members,

Harford County Government supports House Bill 1127. The proposed legislation would allow for local control of the membership and terms of the Harford County Advisory Plumbing Board while still being in compliance with State law.

Harford County respectfully requests that the Committee report favorably on HB 1127.

Thank you.

Yours truly

Robert G. Cassilly